
S-001-001

Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the I-5 CRC

DEIS.
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S-001-002

Please refer to Chapter 4 of the FEIS for a description of the current

plans for funding construction and operation of the LPA. This discussion

provides an updated assessment of likely funding sources for this

project, though it is not common practice to receive funding

commitments prior to completion of the alternative selection process. As

described in the FEIS, project funding is expected to come from a variety

of local, state, and federal sources, with federal funding and tolls

providing substantial revenue for the construction.  As Oregon and

Washington businesses and residents will benefit from the project’s

multi-modal improvements, both states have been identified as

contributors to the project.

 

S-001-003

Both ODOT and WSDOT are committed to assisting qualified minority

and women-owned businesses to obtain design or construction related

contracts for the Columbia River Crossing Project. While local

contractors are welcome to apply, Federal contracts cannot dictate the

use of local contractors. The construction phase for this project is

anticipated to begin not earlier than 2013. Firms seeking to assist the

CRC project in this next phase of work should first make sure that they

are registered as a state certified contractor in either Washington or

Oregon or both. Both ODOT and WSDOT have information on their

websites about this process. Firms are also encouraged to contact the

agencies directly to obtain certification and make sure they have all

relevant information. Firms should stay current with project

developments by signing up for e-Updates via the CRC website.

Both Oregon and Washington have apprenticeship programs that are

described for Washington in the Revised Code of Washington (RCW

39.04.320) and for Oregon on the ODOT office of Civil Rights web page

on the On-the-Job Training (OJT)/Apprenticeship program

http://www.oregon.gov/ODOT/CS/CIVILRIGHTS/ojt_program.shtml. As
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allowable the project will follow these state rules and regulations. The

CRC project will receive federal funds. As such, CRC will follow all

applicable federal rules and regulations for on the job training

requirements.
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